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Senator Pfaff and Governor Evers Visit Nordic Creamery 
 

Westby, WI – Last week, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) and Governor Evers visited the award 

winning Nordic Creamery in Westby to celebrate the end of June Dairy Month. After the visit, Senator Pfaff 

released the following statement: 

 

“June Dairy Month is a special time to recognize and appreciate Wisconsin’s dairy farmers and producers. I’m 

proud to represent the farmers and producers that call the Driftless Region home and celebrate their hard work.” 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


